
From: Squarespace
To: comment@899maine.com
Subject: Form Submission - Z.C. Case No. 22-06 / Maine Avenue PUD Letter in Support
Date: Friday, September 30, 2022 3:32:15 PM

Sent via form submission from 899 Maine Avenue

Name: Jessica Leigh

Email: jkwood8@gmail.com

Address: 601 H st SW, washington, dc 20024 usa

Phone: (703) 217-4153

I support the plans for 899 Maine Avenue, SW. because: : It will help improve access to a
nice grocery store in our community. Would love a Trader Joe’s here!

These features of the plan are most important to me:: Grocery store
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